

District 4-C4 Peninsula Council of Lions Clubs

2019-2020 PCL Officers

President

Martha Sandy Foster City Lions Club Martha-Sandy@hotmail.com

1st Vice President

Debbie Kielty
Bay Area Special Olympics Lions
Clubs
Debbie_Kielty@yahoo.com

2nd Vice President

Venetia Young San Carlos Lions Club venetiayoung58@icloud.com

Treasurer

Mary Koo Silicon Vally Lions Club lionmarykoo@gmail.com

Immediate Past President

Erik Winkler
Burlingame Lions Club
notthefonz@yahoo.com

Dear Clubs of the Peninsula Council,

The Peninsula Council of Lions Clubs is in the process of preparing for the 55th annual Police and Fire Awards Banquet. This year's event, which recognizes and honors Police Officers and Firefighters who have gone above and beyond the call of duty for the year 2019 will be held on Friday, March 27, 2020 at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Foster City. The categories for the awards are Heroism or Valor and Community Service or Life Time Achievement.

Among the many ways in which the Council raises money for the Awards Banquet and honors our Police Officers and Firefighters is to ask supporters to help defray some of the cost by placing a congratulatory ad in the Banquet program book.

Our goal this year is to raise \$10,000.00.

Levels of Participation include:
Platinum Level \$500.00 & Up Full Page ad and 2 dinner reservations
Gold Level \$300.00 Full Page ad
Silver Level \$100.00 One Third Page ad
Bronze Level \$50.00 One Fourth Page ad

Please be assured that any contribution in any amount will be greatly appreciated and recognized in the Banquet Program Book.

Names of those who donated will also receive recognition on the PCL Sponsor Recognition Board posted at the Awards Reception held before the dinner.

We also are asking every club to please also sponsor a a nominee for \$200. Every club that sponsors a nominee will have the pleasure of presenting a certificate to one or more of the nominees.

Please contact me as needed (650)576-9909 with any ad related questions.

We look forward to you joining us in recognizing all our honorees, your financial support, and the opportunity of meeting you at the Awards Banquet.

Thank you again for your anticipated generosity and support. Maryah Tucker, Past President, 2017-2018